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To ' .WND1.WNP9(SNS)
Date 10/27/97 2:15ptc IN@
Subjects Predecisional Information, SP-97-065 -Reply ',

October 27, 1997

,

Mr. Stephen Salomon-

This is in response to your e-mail about responding to the subject above,
1.e SP-97-065.

Please take this message as the Oregon Health Division's response.
Oregon has the authority to withhold pre-decisional NRC information from
public disclosure. This includes draft documents or proposed escalated
enforcement actions as deemed appropriate-by the Division. Additional
labeling of-documents with " internal agency use" would also be of value.

If this e-mail response is not adequate for being " official", please let me
know.

Thanks,
.

Ray D. Paris, Manager
Radiation Protection Services
Oregon Health Division
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